
SAGEVILLE 

 

Friday Focus: 

 Teachers will work on 

a follow-up plan      

regarding the learning 

we did with Dr.    

Connie Hebert in 

reading. 

That’s the Sageville spirit...many hands make light work! 

From the desk of Miss Mac: 
I’ve been waiting for this day to come for several months.  By the time you receive this  

newsletter, Dr. Connie Hebert will already have spent one exciting day with our teachers and 

it’s your turn TONIGHT!  Her parent presentation, “The Teachable Minute, How to Raise 

Smart & Appreciative Kids” will be in the school gym, 6:30 PM-7:15 PM.  Please come and 

feel free to bring a friend!  She will be with us again tomorrow all day for our professional 

learning in reading. 

Next week we celebrate “Week of the Young Child”!  Thanks to all of our educators who 

work with our wee ones. 

Next Tuesday, April 25th,  we are looking forward to the Gr. 5 Movie Premier, “Space 

School:  Battle for the Universe”.  This is Year 3 of the Trilogy.  I can’t wait! The students 

will see it in the afternoon. There’s a free showing at Mindframe at 6:00 PM.  Doors open at 

5:30 PM and last year it filled up fast.  Concessions will be available for sale. 

Our Celebration Assembly next week will focus on our fantastic school volunteers. We sure 

appreciate what they do to help students and teachers! 

Next week we honor our wonderful school secretaries...Mrs. Karen Bahl and Mrs. Jenny 

Long!  I am privileged to have them at the front-line at Sageville and so is everyone else.  

Their friendly, positive personalities and strong work ethic is 100% everyday!  Feel free to 

send them a note or card of thanks! 

Teacher Appreciation Week is the first week of May!  Our teachers are out of this world!  

Have your child make a note or card of appreciation to send to school on Monday, May 1st. 
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Calendar of Events 

Monday-April 24                            

3:30-5:00 PM Track Practice  

6:00-7:00 Preschool Bird  

Project                                

6:30 Site Council 

Tuesday-April 25                      

1:30 PM 5th Gr. Movie:  

Space School, Battle of the 

Universe  6:00 5th Gr. Movie 

at Mindframe Theatre  Free    

admission! 

Wednesday-April 26                  

9:50 Celebration Assembly          

Secretary Appreciation Day              

3:30-5:00 PM Track Practice 

Thursday-April 27                         

School Garden Work 

Friday-April 28                                         

9:45 Late Start                           

10:30 Gr. 2 field trip to Mines 

of Spain & E.B. Lyons               

11:30 PreK Picnic 
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Counselor Corner...Mrs. Kaiser 

Whether the season is summer, winter, autumn, or spring 

outdoor play is an important part of childhood. Your children 

need to get outside and connect with their bodies and their 

world as much as they need to develop their minds in school. 

With the weather, becoming warmer our children are getting 

outside more and now would be a good time to review out-

door safety. Here are a few tips to get you started 1. Make 

safety checks, it is important to make sure the location is 

physically safe and age appropriate. 2. Don’t skimp on the 

SPF! 3. Cool clothes, cool play 4. Keep the H2O handy 5. 

Take a break 6. Snack smart 7. Teach street safety 8. Teach 

stranger safety and unsafe places 9. Games and bicycle 

safety 10. Show your children safe spots.  

 

Tips for Parents: To read more on outdoor safety tips 
click on the links http://www.yourneighborhoodtoystore.org/
play-safely.asp?i=214 
http://www.areavibes.com/library/street-safety-for-kids-and-
teenagers/ 

Eliana was excited to start the seedlings for our garden! 

The Silent Auction at Spring Fling 

will close at 7:30 PM.  Parents, 

please make accommodations 

with a friend if you can not stay 

until the end.  All items need to 

be paid for that evening. 

Stay tuned for a spring Sageville 

apparel order coming soon 

 

Thanks to all of our    

students and staff who 

are helping to get the 

school garden ready! 
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